
Rotary Friendship Exchange to District 5495 Arizona  

from 12th to 25th October 2024 

Rotary Friendship Exchange is open to all Rotarians and partners. The exchange is for 

2 weeks, with the team members being hosted with Rotarians from Arizona. 

Expenses include flights, tour admissions and lunch or dinner away from host 

homes.  

You can apply to be part of a team of up to twelve (12), to participate in this great 

Rotary experience of culture, friendship and hospitality. There are already four places 

filled by Rotarians from Summerland Sunrise and Murwillumbah Central. 

The team members will fly into Las Vegas and out of Phoenix. 

Arizona is a very interesting part of USA and includes: 

The Grand Canyon, Meteor Crater (the most preserved Crater in the World and 

training area for the Apollo Astronauts), Walnut Canyon (Indian Cliff Dwellings), The 

Painted Desert (Petrified Forest National Park), Kartchner Caverns (most well 

preserved in the world), Sedona (spectacular red rock spires and mountains), Lake 

Havasu City (Home of the “London Bridge” yes that one), and “Old Tucson” Movie 

Studios.  This was probably the town set for any western movie you have seen. 

The exchange could provide a great opportunity to other parts of the USA or South 

America either before or after the exchange. 

Rotary travel insurance may cover the exchange depending on the number of private 

travel days. 

The incoming visit to our District by Rotarians from District 5495 is planned at this 

stage to occur between 2nd and 15th March 2025 and outbound team members clubs 

are expected to host the inbound team for 3 or 4 days, during their experience within 

District 9640. 

Please discuss your desire to be part of the team with your club to obtain their 

consent to possibly host the inbound team from Arizona. 

Requests for a Team Membership Application should be directed to 

RFE Chair Ron Borland 0418755636 or email: ronborland@hotmail.com    
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